

## Nuneaton Town Supporters Co-Operative

1. Meeting opens at 7:35pm on 9/8/2012 at Liberty Way.
2. Present: Jim Astley, John Hobson, Roger Barnes, Andy Briggs, Martin Ball, Pete Burdett, Dave Hall, and Ray Miller. Apologies: Mike Turner, Mark Axon, and Mark Mortlock.
3. The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted as a true and accurate record.

### Action Plan

1. Finalise designs for car stickers- John – some were available at the match for free, still worth producing?
  2. Move forward with CAFE model – Jim A – Jim gave an update, saying that the model would be delivered on Saturday, 11<sup>th</sup> August at 1pm. John said he would meet Mick Bates and assist.
  3. Respond to FSA – Roger, Dave, Ray and Mike – Dave reported that they were making progress.
  4. Look into keying and season ticket wallet prices – Jim A
  5. Sign up 200 Club members – all – ongoing.
  6. Work on Fans' questionnaire – Jim A – Ongoing – would have an update for the next meeting.
  7. Advertise event at Griff and Coton
4. Chairman's Report – n/a
  5. Secretary's Report – n/a
  6. Treasurer's Report – Ray said the 200 Club account was finally sorted.
  7. 200 Club – John reported that he had arranged a meeting with the Club to clear up some issues that had arisen. Some people had complained that the Club had missed out on one, possibly two draws and it was hoped that a meeting would resolve this issue

John added the players had joined but that their money was due to be paid in after the draw. This was not considered acceptable and it was hoped that the Club could arrange for the 200 Club to be paid in advance.

It was discussed whether the draw should be done manually with laminated numbers? It was also suggested that the draw take place after the Cambridge game in the bar, so fans could see it occur.

8. FSA update – discussed above.
  9. Quiz at Griff and Coton – encourage attendance and bring raffle prizes.
  10. Merchandise – advertise.
  11. Disabled Stand – Jim A said he had received an email from Kevin Ward requesting that the Disabled Stand issue be added to the agenda. Andy said that he considered the issue a Club problem in which we have offered to assist, and we should lobby the Club to improve. Jim a suggested having a chat with Mick Bates and Kevin Ward to discuss the current situation.
- Pete asked if disabled fans could park by the turnstiles on Rugby Club land, as this was hard parking?
- Roger asked if the situation with disabled signage had been resolved for the new season?
12. Any other business.
    - Last Man Standing Competition – Jim A said it was due to start next week.
  13. Next meeting was scheduled for 21<sup>st</sup> August 2012 at 7.30pm at Liberty Way.

Meeting ends at 9pm.

---

### Action Plan

1. Respond to FSA - Roger, Dave, Ray and Mike
2. Sign up 200 Club members – all
3. Work on Fans' questionnaire – Jim A
4. 200 Club meeting with Club.
5. Quiz at Griff and Coton.
6. Promote Last Man Standing